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Oregon Redistricting Committee: 

I am here to speak to why I am in favor of map B 

 I want my school district boundaries to be kept together in our geographical location, adding a 

boundary change and incorporating West Linn area into our current district I feel isn’t the best for my 

area.  Here are a few of the following reasons why: 

 The neighboring community values do not a line the same politically. So changing the lines 

would take our conservative voice away from the community that I do life with. 

 It is important that we are represented from someone that is in our community. 

 

I support: 

Congressional District B 

Senate District B 

House Districts B 

 

Thank You, 
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